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 NOTICE OF POLICY CHANGE: DITCH FILL INS  
 

KINGS COUNTY, NS:  Beginning January 1, 2020, the Municipality of the County of Kings will no longer accept 

applications to fill ditches on municipally owned roads. Past approvals have had a negative cumulative effect 

on the Municipality’s drainage systems that were designed to carry drainage through open ditches.  

 

The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes for any inconvenience. If you have any questions about 

this change in policy, please contact Tim Bouter, Manager of Engineering Services: 

 

 

 

CONTACT 
Tim Bouter, P. Eng. 

Manager of Engineering Services  

(O) 902-690-2219 

Toll Free: 1-888-337-2999  

tbouter@countyofkings.ca    

Public Notice 

181 Coldbrook Village Park Drive,  

Coldbrook, NS,B4R 1B9 

Phone: (902) 678-6141 

Toll Free: 1-888-337-2999 

www.countyofkings.ca  
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